
Town of Glen Planning Board 
June 16, 2016 

Regular Monthly Meeting Report 
 
 
 Attendance – Donna, Frank, John, Nancy and Wanda 

 
 Donna Brooks was appointed to the Planning Board on June 13 by the Glen Town Board 
 
 Review/revise/approve our May meeting report 

 
 Public comment  

 Larry provided an update regarding the “Camp Bisco” event 
 
 New Business 

 Mass gathering permit process was discussed, homework item for all – review the mass 
gathering permit provided by Frank    

 
 Old Business  

 Western Supreme Buddha Temple, Ron has 2 issues to investigate, 1) the concrete 
block walls for the altar, they are not in the blue prints, 2) there is no permit for the 
rooftop structure they have built at the residence 

 
 Other 
 Town board items of interest 

 
 Next regular meeting – July 21, 2016, 7:30PM 

 
 At 8:14PM a motion to adjourn was made by Frank and seconded by Wanda, all were in favor. 

 
 
. 

 
 


